Prescription charges: 
Government Announcement as of
 1 April 2016
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We have increased the prescription
charge by 20 pence from £8.20 to £8.40
for each medicine or appliance dispensed.
90% of prescription items are dispensed
free, and this will remain the case. To
ensure that those with the greatest need,
and who are not already exempt from the
charge, are protected we have frozen the
cost of the prescription prepayment
certificates (PPC) for another year. The 3
month PPC remains at £29.10 and the
cost of the annual PPC will stay at £104.
Taken together, this means prescription
charge income is expected to rise broadly
in line with inflation.




